
 

 

 
 
 
Year 6 leavers video 
 
As you near the end of your time at Carterhatch Junior School, we'd like to make a short film to 
collate some of your favourite Carterhatch memories.  
 
Please record a short video sharing your favourite Carterhatch memory from the past 4 years. 
This might be a funny moment you remember or a fond memory that captures your time at 
Carterhatch Junior School.  
 
Please make sure you observe the following instructions before recording and uploading your 
video.  
 
-  Your adult must give you permission to record and upload your video - Keep your video to 

10-15 seconds  
 
-  Record your video in landscape 
 
 -  Record in a quiet area to reduce background noise 
 
 -  Ensure there isn't any personal information (e.g. photos or personal details) in the 

background of your video  
 
-  Ensure you are dressed appropriately for the video 
 
You can upload your video to SeeSaw or send it using this email address: 
year6leavers@carterhatchjunelt.org 
  


